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Springs Community - What is happening on 

your doorstep?  Find our inside ! 
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How often does NSCPG (Project) meet? NSCPG   

Project meetings are every  6-8 weeks for 1 1/2     

to 2 hours (alternate day/evening).            

Committee members have the            

opportunity to contribute to the activities in 

the local community and take a vote on major 

issues, helping to shape the future of the     

project and impact in the local area. 

What does the Project do?  We find out what 

YOU (the community) would like to see in the 

area, search for funding and recruit volunteers 

to run the activities, event, trips and training 

(see a list or current activities overleaf).      

Want to get involved?  Its simple, nominate or 

be nominated to join our friendly committee or 

become a volunteer with us. OR speak to our 

Community Development Worker for info. 

We want to know what activities you would like to 

see on the estate. Fill in both sides of the attached 

form and return it to us at the Springs TMC office 

before Friday 16th December for the chance to win 

a £30 Tesco voucher 

We are considering getting a card machine in the 

Springs TMC office so that people can make their 

housing payments by debit or credit card. We’d like 

to know if this is a facility that people would like to 

have. Please let us know your thoughts when you are 

We welcomed over 25 children and young people to 

our Kids Club over the October half term  break. 

They enjoyed a mix of activities including sports, 

baking, crafts and games then ended the week with 

a scary Halloween party, with prizes for the best 

dressed. We’d like to say a huge thank you to all of 

our fabulous volunteers for all of their hard work 

throughout the week. It couldn’t happen without 

you! Our Kids Club will be back in the February half 

term, watch this space for details!  



Christmas 
raffle 

We said thank you and 

goodbye to Rachael Bamber 

earlier in the summer. We 

have recently welcomed 

our new Community 

Development Worker, Lucy 

Holland, to the team. Pop in 

the office to say hello, or 

get in touch on  

0161 764 3375 or 

springscommunityproject@

btconnect.com   

Mondays 7-9pm NSCPG Darts / 

Bingo / Poker  

NEW MEMBERS WELCOME 

Alternate Tuesdays 12.30-2.30pm 

NSCPG over 50s  

luncheon club PLEASE CONTACT 

FOR AVAILABILITY  
 

Alternate Thursdays 1-3pm  

NSCPG Reiki 

NEW MEMBERS WELCOME  

 

1st prize: Luxury picnic 

hamper (pictured) 

2nd prize: Loreal 

beauty hamper 

3rd prize: Bottle of 

prosecco 

Buy your tickets from 
Springs TMC office 
until Friday 16th 
December at 4pm. 
Prizes will be drawn  
w/b 19th December 

We also said thank you 

and a fond farewell to 

Paul Jones  last month. 

He has his own 

business which is 

flourishing so took the 

difficult decision to 

leave Springs TMC. We 

will be welcoming the 

new handy person in 

the next few weeks 


